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WHEREAS, The Grand Lodge of Theta Delta Chi and its Charges believe that the partnership 
between host institutions and Theta Delta Chi are extremely important to a healthy community; and 
 
WHEREAS, The Grand Lodge of Theta Delta Chi further recognizes that local policies are different 
at nearly every institution; and 
 
WHEREAS, The Grand Lodge of Theta Delta Chi further recognizes that not every institution 
formally recognizes Greek organizations as student groups; and  
 
NOW THEREFORE LET IT BE RESOLVED by the Grand Lodge of Theta Delta Chi and its 
Charges that the following policies and guidelines be formally adopted by consent of the 175th 
Annual Convention:  
 

1. That all Charges of Theta Delta Chi abide by all policies of the host institution, including its 
student and organizational conduct standards; and 
 

2. That all Charges submit all requested information for the local Standards of Excellence, or 
its equivalent, for proper evaluation of the Charge by the host institution; and 
 

3. In the case that the host institution does not formally recognize fraternities as student 
groups, that the Charge and its members abide by the host institution’s code of conduct for 
students and non-Greek organizations. 
 

 


